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  Sloop-CAP Avery Home Care Services received a special Vision Award license this week.   

    The license is given to organizations that demonstrate quality through both skill and
commitment to service. This marks the first time the license has been awarded to a home care
agency. Sloop-CAP Avery Home Care Service is operated by Cannon Memorial Hospital.   

 1 / 1


